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Martha’s Vineyard Bank Now Accepting Applications for 2021 SBA PPP Loan Program

Edgartown, MA — Martha’s Vineyard Bank announced today that is now accepting applications
for the 2021 SBA PPP lending program. As the area’s proven small business PPP lender,
Martha’s Vineyard Bank processed nearly 40% of the total SBA-approved PPP loans in the
Falmouth and Martha’s Vineyard area in the first round of lending last year.

“Martha’s Vineyard Bank was proud to provide this level of support in the past and we look
forward to serving the Martha’s Vineyard and Falmouth communities in this next round,” said
James M. Anthony, President & CEO of Martha’s Vineyard Bank.

Please visit the Bank’s web site at www.mvbank.com/ppp to learn more and apply.

For more information contact Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing and Solution
Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com.



